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LGCC plays for Leukaemia Charity in Cricket Week
27th July 2010

As a tribute to a very special former player, Mark Chada, Leverstock Green Cricket Club will be hosting a cricket match during cricket week to raise money for the Leukaemia charity, LiNC.

During the day and evening there will be a host of fantastic prizes to win ranging from tickets to cricket at Old Trafford to holidays to cricketing memorabilia signed by some of the greats of world cricket.  

For those of you who didn’t have the privilege of knowing or playing with Mark, he was a superb left arm spinner, whose excellent fielding had to be seen to be believed. His batting was...well let’s say, unique!!  As well as playing cricket for Ireland, Mark played chess for Ireland and was a great musician.  He also "socialised for Ireland" and enjoyed many a beer around the LGCC bar both with friends and the opposition. Sadly Mark died last year from Leukaemia aged just 46.  His wife, Lyndsay, will be with us for the day as both she and her 2 young sons have expressed a desire to see and experience where Mark spent many happy years at LGCC. We are planning on both boys playing in the game. Many of Mark's local friends from Hemel Hempstead, St Albans and London will also be coming along to watch.

This will be a great event for past and present players alike so come and support this special match for a very worthwhile charity and you’ll also have the chance of winning some great prizes.
The LGCC Cycling Team will ride from Hemel Hempstead to Paris in September

The LGCC Cycling Team are cycling from Hemel Hempstead to Paris in September and we are donating any sponsorship money that we collect to the LINC charity in memory of Mark.
More details to come!!!

